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THE WHITE-HOUSE

Honorable Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 31, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you so very much for the prinf:
of the photograph taken of us at the United
Nations. '

I intend to have it framed and exhibited
as the high point of my very brief career as
”diplorr{at for a day.'" In all seriousness, I '
will treasure the photograph as a memento
of your very able service as an Ambassador
to the United Nations. '

Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairmén, Inter-Agency
Committee on Mexican -
American Affairs

‘Hon, Hector P, Qarcia, M, D,
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas



